Hello to Class 3; Mia, Isaac, Elissa, Kayla, Sienna, Elliot, Mia, Matthew, Kara, Jackson, Florence, Erin, Neve,
Ruby, Tilly, Olivia, Lucas, Dashel, Daisy, Adam, Jessica, Lola, Ryan, Jack, Harvey, Isaac, Shae, Isabella, Rhys and
Freddie, not to mention all your lovely mums, dads and carers,

How are you all? | really hope that you are staying healthy and happy with your families and are managing to enjoy
all this beautiful spring weather that we are having. | think God is watching you and making the sun shine extra
brightly to match all your beautiful shiny selves!

| wanted to write you a letter to let you know that | am thinking about you all every day and | miss you all lots.

| am so glad that we got to enjoy the sunshine at school before we finished for a while. Do you remember going
outside to build our animal habitats and doing our Roman drill on the field? Maybe you could make another habitat
for a different creature while you are at home or show your family how to do the ‘tortoise’ as if you are your very
own Roman legion at home!

Has anyone made a rainbow for their window? Knowing how creative you all are, | expect you have been doing some
wonderful versions to say ‘Thank You’ to our NHS. | would love to see what you have done so, if your mum or dad
agree, you could take a photo of it and e-mail it to me on r.bolton@Ieacofe.lancs.sch.uk

| have been in school on some days as we still have some of our school family with us. | have been trying to do the
Lea Mile on those days to keep up with exercise and so that | can enjoy listening to the birds sing and see all the
flowers and trees bursting into life. | know that some of you will be practising football or rugby, others dancing
around the kitchen and maybe some of you have tried Joe Wicks daily workouts? | wonder if anyone wore fancy
dress for ‘Dress Up Friday’ workout?!

When | am at home | have been walking our (very daft) dog, Pip, with Alexander and Alice and | have been baking
cakes and biscuits with them too. We have been using our back garden a lot; we observed the amazing ‘super moon
last night and a couple of weeks ago we watched the ISS cross the sky. We are all learning new things about our
amazing world and acquiring new skills. Have you tried anything new?

’

The world feels different at the moment. However, remember that there is no need for you to feel scared or
worried. There are so many wonderful people who are working extra hard to keep us all safe. Talk to your adults at
home if you have any questions and remember we can always talk to God, anytime, anywhere.

| know that we will all see each other again soon and we will have lots to catch up on and share. | am thinking about
you all and sending lots of love, hugs and prayers.

Keep shining your lights brightly Class 3.
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